
By Jose Morales
The Robert Lee Steers hosted 

the Blackwell Hornets on 
September 15 and came out with 
a win.  The Steers got off  to a 
slow start but after a few minutes 
into the first quarter, they scored 
the first points of  the game 
thanks to a short run by senior 
running back Brayden Sherwood 
and continued scoring well into 
the end of  the second quarter.  
The Steers played outstanding 
defense, only letting the Hornets 
score once at the end of  the first 
half. Coming out of  the half  the 
Hornets had no response to the 
well orchestrated Steer offense 
and defense, and after several 
great drives by the Steers, the 
game would come to an end by 
the Mercy Rule.

Your Robert Lee Steers are 
now 3-1 and will host the Zephyr 
Bulldogs on September 22 for 
Homecoming Week!  So Steer 
fans come on out and enjoy the 
festivities of  homecoming and 
continue to cheer on your Steers 
as they face off  against Zephyr in 
another exciting edition of  Steer 
football!

WE BLEED ORANGE!
STEER PRIDE! left; PAT by B. Pitcock
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Steers - 5 yard run by Brayden 
Steers - 39 yard run by 

Brenner Sherwood with 2:45 
Sherwood with 4:26 left; PAT by 
B. Pitcock;

 The Bronte Junior High Lady Shorthorns volleyball team secured the runner up spot in the Hawley Tournament on 
Saturday, September 16.


